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The Mobile Dentist is coming……or Not? 
 

We need more kids to sign up for our  

Mobile Dentist.  Papers are coming home 

again.  If you haven’t had an opportunity to 

sign up, now’s a good time.  If you 

already signed up you DO NOT 

need to sign up again.  They hope to 

be here  



Student Council News 
Popcorn is the 1st & 3rd  

Friday of each month.  

Popcorn is .50 per bag. 
 

Student Store is the 4th Friday  

of each month. 
 

MEETING DATES: Feb. 11, March 10, April 

14 & May 12 

Bittersweet Ski Club cards are now 

available for the 2019/2020  

season.  Forms are available at all 

school offices.  

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
 

Dec. 23rd- Jan. 5th  Christmas Break 

 

January 13th  Half day of School 

   dismissed at 11:10am 

Hopkins Public School District Board of Education complies with all federal and state laws prohibiting discrimination on the basis of race, color,  
religion, national origin or ancestry, age, sex, marital status, height, weight, or disability in its programs and activities.  The following person has  

been designated to handle inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination policies: Gary Wood, Superintendent 793-7261. 

  

FOR THE  

       2019-2020       

SCHOOL YEAR 
 

*Dismissed at 11:10AM  

 

 

 

Monday, January 13th 

Wednesday, Feb. 19th  

Friday March 6th 

Friday, April 24th  

Thursday, June 4th 

Friday, June 5th 

BREAKFAST AT SCHOOL 

Be sure to start the day with Break-

fast!  Breakfast is served every day in the 

cafeteria 7:15 until the start of School!   

Price is $1.50  

Reduced Price .30 

What to do  
if you are being picked on. 

NEW OR GENTLY  

USED SHOE DRIVE 
 

WHEN: Dec. 9th-Feb.21st 
WHERE: Drop off locations in the front foyer or 
office of Hopkins High School, Middle School, 

Hopkins Elementary & Sycamore  
Elementary 

WHY: 100% of proceeds from the fundraiser go 
to the Hopkins Football Program. 

HOW: Funds2org will pay us by the pound for 
the shoes or boots that get collected. This  

fundraiser doesn’t cost you a dime,  
just clean out your closets! 

HOPE   
(Hopkins Organization of parents as Educators) 

 

Our next HOPE meeting will be  

 

MONDAY, JANUARY 6, 2020  
 

6:00pm  






